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3
rd

 September 2020 
 

Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Thank you for your support today with the new drop off and picking up arrangements. We were really appreciative of the kind 
feedback we received from parents and the understanding that today was the first time we had implemented our COVID secure 
drop off and pick up arrangements for all children returning to school. However, in order to make things run even more 
efficiently tomorrow we would ask you to make yourselves familiar with the following map and instructions.  
 
When dropping children off in the mornings please "drop and go", if you are waiting on the playground it increases congestion 
and stops the flow of parents.  
 
When collecting your child please only arrive at your allotted time and when asked to proceed onto the playground, could you 
please ensure that you stand in your allocated area. Again, please "collect and go".  
 
Our teachers will also ensure that they are out promptly at the end of the day, allowing you to collect your child at the correct 
time! 
 
Once again thank you for your patience and support in these uncharted times which we are navigating through together.   
 

Best wishes 

Miss K Martin 

Head of School 

 

 


